
 

HP Inc. 
3390 East Harmony Road, MS 66 
Fort Collins, CO 80528 
Tel:(970) 898–8713 
 
 
Date: July 12, 2023 
 

 
We, HP Inc. declare that the device does not support any non-US channels in all the 

operational mode(s) for the following product. 
 
FCC ID: B94SNPRC1950 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
----------------------------------------------- 
Manish Oswal 
HP Singapore Private Limited 
TEL: +65 6703 2925 
E-mail: manish.oswal@hp.com 
 
 


